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General Notice - Caden energix Wytheville LLC - Notice of Intent - Small Renewable
Energy Project (Solar)

Date Posted: 9/5/2019
Expiration Date: 9/30/2019
Submitted to Registrar for publication: YES

No comment forum defined for this notice.

Caden Energix Wytheville LLC has provided the Department of Environmental Quality a notice of intent to
submit the necessary documentation for a permit by rule for a small renewable energy project (solar) in
Wythe County pursuant to Virginia Regulation 9VAC15-60. The project is located on a single parcel totaling
154 acres on Nye Road, approximately 2 miles NE of Wytheville, VA. Lat: 36.9642°; Long: -81.0498°. The
project will have a rated capacity of 20.0 MWac and include approximately 50,000 PV solar panels.

Contact Information
Name / Title: Mary E. Major

Address: 1111 East Main Street, Suite 1400
P.O. Box 1105
Richmond, 23218
Email mary.major@deq.virginia.gov
Address:

Telephone: (804)698-4423 FAX: (804)698-4319 TDD: ()-



